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20th May 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Pupil Premium Funding – Support for your child 
 

As well as providing free school meals, the pupil premium grant provides funding to your child's 

school, but parents have to register to benefit. Once you have registered and are successful, the 

school can then use this funding to support your child’s education. This can include extra 

teaching assistance, educational trips, catch-up sessions on maths and literacy, extracurricular 

activities, breakfast clubs and buying laptops and tablets for students to use in school.  
 

A child may be eligible for pupil premium if a parent is in receipt of any of the following 

benefits: 
 

 Income-based Income Support or Jobseekers Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The Guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

 Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an 

annual gross income of no more than £16,190) 

 Working Tax Credit run-on – paid for four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax 

Credit 

 Universal Credit (provided the gross annual income is less than £7400) 
 

What your child could receive from Coopers Lane if they are eligible:  
 

 NEW £90 Household Support fund for the Summer Holidays, for each eligible child 

 £50 Sainsburys voucher per family on successful application 

 A free jumper or cardigan on successful application 

 A free book bag or rucksack on successful application 

 One free or discounted after school activity each term 

 Fully funded educational trips all year round and Partially funded residential school journeys  

 Discounted breakfast club all year round 
 

If you think your child may be eligible and would like assistance with your application, please 

contact the school office and we will be happy to help. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Hooper 

Head Teacher 


